
 
 
 
 IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
 REFER TO:  M140715  
 

July 28, 2014 
  
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Mark A. Satorius 
    Executive Director for Operations  
 
FROM:    Annette Vietti-Cook, Secretary   /RA/ 
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS – BRIEFING ON NUCLEAR POWER 

PLANT DECOMMISSIONING, 9:00 A.M., TUESDAY, JULY 15, 
2014, COMMISSIONERS’ CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE 
FLINT NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC 
ATTENDANCE) 

 
 
The Commission was briefed by an external panel and the NRC staff on the nuclear power plant 
decommissioning process, status, and issues related to the four units recently entering 
decommissioning.  The external panel included Kathleen Fox, Acting Assistant Administrator for 
the National Preparedness Directorate, Federal Emergency Management Agency; Chris 
Recchia, Commissioner, Vermont Department of Public Service; Ralph L. Andersen, Senior 
Director, Radiation Safety & Environmental Protection, Nuclear Energy Institute; Daniel G. 
Stoddard, Senior Vice President – Nuclear Operations, Dominion; Wayne Norton, President and 
Chief Executive Officer of Yankee Rowe and Connecticut Yankee, Chief Nuclear Officer of 
Maine Yankee, and Chairman, Decommissioning Plant Coalition; and David Victor, Chairman, 
San Onofre Community Engagement Panel, Professor and Director, Laboratory on International 
Law and Regulation, University of California at San Diego. 
 
 
 
cc: Chairman Macfarlane  
 Commissioner Svinicki  
 Commissioner Magwood  
 Commissioner Ostendorff  
 OGC 
 CFO 
 OCA 
 OIG 
 OPA 
 Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ASLBP (via E-Mail) 
 PDR 


